From:
 Tim Harris

 To:
 Benjamin Rhodes

 Subject:
 51 Frecker

**Date:** Monday, 9 June 2014 8:55:44 a.m.

Attachments: image001.jpg

STC Submission Selwyn 2031.docx

Tim Harris
Planning Manager
Mobile 0273456116
DDI 033472850

From: Jo Frecker [mailto:jo@frecker.com.au]

**Sent:** Friday, 6 June 2014 5:18 p.m.

**To:** Tim Harris

**Subject:** J M Frecker Pocock Road Submission for Property

Att: Tim Harris
District Planning Manager
Selwyn District Council

Dear Mr Harris

We are very grateful to be part of the undersigned group who have worked through this process to make Springfield the place it needs to be now and in the future.

We trust our Mayor and Councillors will listen to the vibrant discussion that was put to you, Tim Harris and your team, on 5 & 6 May at the Springfield Community Hall.

We are very pleased with the enormous work Catherine Field has done as Secretary, with Robert Yaxley as Chairman, on assuring the Mayor & Council Members that Springfield is a forward thinking, well adjusted and securely founded community. It would seem all of us agree Springfield has been neglected at the end of the SD Council area but we have so much to add as the gateway and the recreational foothold for Selwyn District Council and a strong, united and positive community.

To play global in the world today we need to support ourselves locally and that was certainly the will of the meeting. Selwyn District Council need to see the opportunities for the full range of possibilities for Springfield.

We the residents and business owners have all seen it for years and trust that Selwyn

District Council now will have a better sense of how our strong community can work cooperatively to improve for all now and with a long term proactive vision for the future.

It would be foolish if an elected Council overlooked such a force from a relatively small community numerically - we are a community that seeks progress and with all of our own visions have come together to show that. We can all stand proud.

Thank you for the opportunity to comment individually and as our community.

Yours sincerely Jo and David Frecker

Jo & David Frecker - of 27 Pocock Road Springfield PO Box 355 Mosman NSW 2088 Tel: +61 2 9909 2500

iei: +61 2 9909 2500 jo@frecker.com.au

From: Catherine Field [mailto:catherine@73hire.co.nz]

Sent: Thursday, 29 May 2014 6:32 AM

To: williams594@xtra.co.nz; sianandsean@yahoo.co.nz; tony.f.ward@gmail.com; mtwhite@farmside.co.nz; jpacker@xtra.co.nz; d.john.reid@xtra.co.nz; billwoods@slingshot.co.nz; benmorejames@scorch.co.nz; grunter747@xtra.co.nz; wlwilson@xtra.co.nz; 'Bronwyn Squires'; r.b.j@xtra.co.nz; mark@procon.net.nz; ann.shepherd@xtra.co.nz; rob@stoneybrook.co.nz; mandhmillken@xtra.co.nz; carolyn@norwest.net.nz; enquiries@annavaledowns.co.nz; 'Rochelle'; 'Jose Heather'; 'David Abbott'; pmrholdings@orcon.net.nz; stay@smylies.co.nz; bob.gillard@harcourts.co.nz; manhmilliken@gmail.com; 'Leisa Yaxley'; 'Rob Curle'; 'Jo Frecker'; 'Bob and Dinita Yaxley'; 'Ross Boyce'; 'Brent Davis'; 'Graeme Dawson'; 'Ivan and Sheree Hopkins'; 'Kerry Pauling'; 'Margaret Paterson'; 'Tara Keogh'; fgnimmo@xtra.co.nz

Subject: Submission details

## Cheers

## **Catherine Field**

Secretary Springfield Township Committee